
The Macdonald Physics Laboratory

McGill University
MONTREAL

December 3rd. 1931.

Dr. W. H. Hatcher, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Hatcher,

Second Year Timetable.

It would be a great advantage 
if the Physics Laboratory for Physios 3A, Engineer­
ing 316 could, in future, be three hours instead of 
two.

We do not recommend as necessary 
such a change in the case of Physics I or Physios 2 
Engineering 312.

Yours very truly,

A. S. Eve,
Director of the 
Department of Physics.


